
 

 

 
         Date: 2 Nov 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are excited to start the KJS Green Dragons club this year. The club will mainly focus on gardening 
activities however may incorporate other environment learning and initiatives.   

The club will meet every Wednesday, from 2:45-3:45, in the Sky Garden.  

Sign up is open on Gateway from 2nd - 9th November. We understand that some children have also 
signed up for clubs, such as Running Club, which may overlap our Garden Club time.  Please feel free 
to allow your children to join our Garden Club anyways. We are happy to have them attend Garden 
Club whenever their other club finishes.  

  

Please also note that gardening can get a little dirty and it is advised for students to bring a change of 
shirt or wear an over shirt in order to protect their uniforms. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at school.  

  

Kind regards, 

Gillian Hadley & Heather Bogador 

 


